Good morning Chebucto Families,
 It has been a crazy 24 hours…a lot of movement within our Hockey Associations regarding playing hockey over the next few weeks. Even though Public Health and HNS have not suspended hockey, many other associations have, on their own, paused. There have been many variations of what they are doing, as a result many games have been TBR (rescheduled). Please make sure you check your team calendar for updates and changes, this is a very fluid situation.
Due to the abundance of games cancelled and with all the teams affected, CMHA board voted on the following:
As of 7:00 am Dec 20th All CMHA Games will be paused until Jan 2. **subject to change** 
All teams can continue to practice following all Public Health and facility guidelines. If you have a home game scheduled after Dec 20th, and wish to use this ice as practice- please contact Katie ice@chebcutominorhockey.com
All other practices will go as scheduled. 
Please always check the CMHL and MMHL websites, as well as ours to be up to date- some information may get to you quicker that we get it….any info that you have at the team level , may not be reflected on the master schedules…please advise Katie to make sure we can contact facilities and officials of any changes.
CMHA wishes you all a Safe and Happy Holiday!

CMHA Board

